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July 29, 1991

William J. Cahlit. Jr.
becutwr no Prendens

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (C95ES)
DOCKET NOS 50 445 AND 50-446
REVISION TO RCS WATER LEVEL FOR REDUCED
INVENTORY CONDITIONS
LETTER WITMDRAWAL

REF: 1) TV Electric letter from William J. Cahill, Jr., to
NRC dated April 5.1991

E) NRC letter from George F. Dick, Jr., to
William J. Cahill. Jr., dated June 11, 1991

Gentlemen:

In reference (1). TU Electric informed the NRC of a commitment change. The
P.eector Coolant System (RCS) water level at which reduced inventory conditions
are set was being reduced. In .eference (2), the NRC staff informed
TV Electric that the commitment chang 1 was being reviewed for acceptability
and that TU Electric should retain the existing definition for reduced
inventory conditions until this review is complete.

The intent of reference (1) was to inform the NRC of the commitment change and
not to request a review or approval. To avoid an unnecessary review, TV
Electric withdraws reference (1) and subm's its regrets for any inconvenience
that reference (1) may have caused.

The change in RCS water level which defines reduced inventory conditions is
being evaluated as prescribed by 10CFR50.59. The change will be made if the

requirements of 10CFR50.59 are met. Since reference (1) has been withdrawn,
the NRC will be informed of the change via the 10CFR50.59 annual summary
report.

Sincerely,

ff, / |/
William J. hill, Jr.

BSD/grp

c - Mr. R. D. Martin, Region IV
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (2)
Mr. T. A. Bergman, NRR
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